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All positions in the QCC Academic Senate and its committees are currently filled. Last 

March 20th, the Committee on Committees (COC) announced the results of the election 

for membership in the Academic Senate. Congratulations to all the incoming Senators 

who will be joining this body in May and our thanks and gratitude go to all the outgoing 

Senators for their efforts and support. 

 

At today’s meeting, as per the Senate Bylaws, the COC will be presenting for approval 

by the full Senate its slate of appointments to Senate Committees for the 2017-18 

academic year. 

 

The Lucille A. Bova Food Pantry continues to expand its outreach, and the Steering 

Committee would like to call your attention to the report of the of the Subcommittee on 

Food Insecurity included in this month's Senate materials. It remains the intent of the 

Steering Committee, following the approval of the Bylaws Committee, to submit a 

resolution for approval of the full Senate to upgrade this subcommittee to the status of a 

full standing committee. 

 

The Senate Committee on Academic Development/ Elective Academic Programs has 

been charged with reviewing, evaluating, and reporting to the Academic Senate on the 

current system of Student Evaluation of Faculty. Minor modifications have been made to 

the proposed survey and the committee is moving forward and sending it out.   


